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20 February 2023

Dear Ms Baker and Mr Hayden

Examination of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Local Plan Review: Hearing
Adjournment and Further Evidence

Thank you for the letter dated 30 January 2023, and accompanying note, which are very
helpful and allow the council to identify the specific areas of work that are needed, in order
to take the Local Plan Review Examination forward.

I can confirm that the council will endeavour to meet the proposed deadline of 28 April 2023
to complete the work that is required.

The council is also happy to provide monthly updates as requested.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Ashworth
Assistant Director - Environment & Planning

King's Court, Chapel Street, King's Lynn, Norfolk PE30 1EX
Tel: (01553) 616200
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